Friends of Birdsedge

NEWSLETTER

January 2023



UPDATE

Once again the Christmas Fair was one of our most successful events with a total proft of £1,633. Thankyou to everyone for all their support with this event!

In 2022 FOB raised over £5,000 for the school and supported in many areas including 6 iPads, the Defibrillator and multiple school trips!



PLANS FOR 2023

2023 is an exciting year at Birdsedge and FOB are keen to provide the school with support and funding in several areas.

Plans for the coming year include:

- Support for drop down weeks including Science Week and Well Being Week
- A donation for each class towards a school trip relating to their topics
- Support for the annual Pantomime trip
- A contribution to provide equipment for the Neil Armstrong room
- Mini Bus membership scheme so that school can use a mini bus at a discounted rate
- Annual gifts and prizes including leavers gifts



UPCOMING EVENTS

- School Sleepover 27th January fully booked!
- Community Cafe and Defibrillator Launch Event, 10th February
- Mother's Day Shop, 17th March on Parent Pay now!
- The Community Cafe will be the last Friday of each half term